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BC Liquor 
 

Distribution 
 

Branch Strike 
 
 

As you may have read, British Columbia is 
currently experiencing a strike throughout the BC 

Liquor Distribution Branch that will affect 
alcohol distribution. Therefore, any product 

distributed through the BC Liquor Distribution 
Branch  (such as Carlsberg and many others) will 

be affected. However, we will maintain some 
products as we are currently dealing with many 
local microbreweries and wineries that will not 
be affected by this current strike. This strike is 

expected to last for the foreseeable future or until 
further updates are released from the BC 

Government/BC Liquor Distribution Branch.  
 

The current BC liquor distribution strike will 
affect The Harvest Golf Club as deliveries may be 

Friend on Facebook

 

 

Golf Shop 

 

 

Open 1 hour prior to 

first tee time.   

 

 

 

August 15th - 28th 

 

5:45 am  

 

 

Practice Facility 

 



delayed or cancelled due to the lack of product 
availability. It is worth noting that besides the 

liquor strike THGC, as well as many other local 
businesses, are still experiencing delivery 

shortages for many different products ( such as 
Gatorade) amongst many other products. We will 

try to limit the number of product outages, but 
unfortunately, this is out of our control. 

 
We thank you for your understanding and 
patience during this transitional situation. 

 

 
 

2022 Club 
Championship 

 
Sign up deadline is right around the corner! So 

make sure you sign up for your chance to become 
the next Harvest Club Champion! 

 
Sign-up Deadline:   

Thursday, August 25th at noon 
 

All members, including Corporate Members, are 
welcome to participate. So come out, have fun 

and support your Club! 
 

Saturday, August 27th and 
Sunday, August 28th 

 
Cost:  $75 - includes flighted competition, prizes 

and Sunday BBQ buffet. 
 

Categories:  Men's, Senior Men's, and Ladies  
 

Call or drop by the Golf Shop to sign up or for 
more information at (250) 862-3103 

  
 

 

August 15th - 28th  

 

Monday 6:45 am - 7:00 pm 

Tuesday  5:45 am - 7:00 

pm 

Wednesday 5:45 am - 6:00 

pm 

Thursday 6:45 am - 7:00 

pm 

Friday 5:45 am - 7:00 pm 

Saturday 5:45 am - 7:00 

pm 

Sunday 5:45 am - 6:00 pm 

 

 

Please note on maintenance nights 

(Wednesday & Sunday), the closing time 

will remain at 6:00 pm until Friday, 

September 28th. This change is due to 

rising demand for daily maintenance.  

 

 

Masa's Grill  

 

 

Open 30 minutes prior to 

first tee time.   

 

 

August 15th - 28th 

 



  

A Friendly 
Reminder 

  
Your monthly house account payment will be 

processed on your credit card on file on Friday, 
August 19th. 

  

   

6:15 am 

   

 

 

Date to 

Remember 

 

 

September 18th 

BC Road Builders Tournament 

 

Golf Course & Practice Facility 

closed for the day 

 

Masa's Grill will be open all day 

 

 

 

September 29th 

Kelowna Airport Tournament 

 

Entire facility 

closed for the day 

 

   

 

 

  



 

  

     

 


